
WARWICKSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
 
 

ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984, SECTION 14 
 
 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF PUBLIC FOOTPATH (BETWEEN11 & 12) TWYCROSS 
WALK, WARWICK 

 
 
Warwickshire County Council has made a Temporary Traffic Order closing the Public 
Footpath between properties number 11 & 12 Twycross Walk, Warwick to all traffic. 
 
The closure is required for the safety of the public while construction works are in progress. 
 
The Order will commence on 29 September 2018 and will last for a period of 6 months, or 
until the works are completed, whichever is the earlier.  However, it is anticipated that the 
works will be completed by 10 November 2018. 
 
Access to and egress from properties and land situated adjacent to the length of footpath to 
be closed will be maintained, if any, will be maintained. 
 
Please use an alternative route. 
 
The Council regrets any inconvenience that may be caused.  The team dealing with this 
Temporary Traffic Order at Warwickshire County Council is Network Management (Tel: 
01926 412515).   
 
Any enquiries relating to the works being undertaken may be directed to the contractor 
dealing with this matter, Matt Compton for MJC Construction (Midlands) Ltd (Tel: 07427 099 
901). 
 
 
S Duxbury, Head of Law & Governance, Shire Hall, Warwick, 27 September 2018 


